
Technology Sub Committee 

Portsmouth, New Hampshire 
 

 

Notice of Public Meeting 

 

Wednesday, June 8, 2011 

Portsmouth High School 

5:00 p.m. 

 

The Technology Committee will hold a public meeting at Portsmouth High School on 

Wednesday, June 8, 2011. The meeting will begin at approximately 5:00 p.m. 

The purpose of the meeting is to further study the technology needs of the Portsmouth 

School District. 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Notice to the members of the public who are hearing impaired:  
If you wish to attend a meeting and need assistance, please contact the Superintendent’s 

office at 431-5080 one week prior to the meeting 


